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Dear Parents 

 

After discussion with Staff and Governors, we have decided to make some changes 

to the structures for supporting our students.  As from September, our House Leaders 

will become Year Heads.  The main reason for this move is to ensure consistency of 

approach to managing behaviour, attendance and progress across a Year Group.  

The Year Head will remain with their Year Group throughout their time at Old 

Buckenham High School, allowing for continuity for parents and carers. 

 

The House system remains central to the ethos of our School, providing both 

community and competition for our students.  This important aspect of school life at 

Old Buckenham High will not change as a result of the new arrangement. 

 

The members of staff assigned to each Year Group will be published prior to the new 

academic year. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mr A Fell  

Headteacher 

 

 
 


